
 

 

 
 

8th September 2023 
 
 

CAERHILLY PRIMARY SCHOOLS CHOIR 
Open to school years 3 – 6 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Caerphilly Music Service are pleased to announce the arrangements for the 

resumption of the Caerphilly Primary Schools Choir for this academic year. 

 

The Choir is an exciting opportunity to join with other pupils from across the Caerphilly 

County Borough and learn and perform songs in an enjoyable and fun environment. 

We are now pleased to be able to open it up to more pupils from a larger age range 

and is now open to school years 3, 4, 5 & 6. 

 

Rehearsals will take place every Tuesday, 4:00pm - 5:00pm, during school term time, 

with the first session taking place on Tuesday 19th September 2023. 

 

The choir will be limited to a maximum of 50 pupils and places will be offered on a first 

come first served basis, but a reserve list will be collated and additional places offered 

throughout the year when we can accommodate new pupils. 

 

Rehearsals will take place at: 

Ysgol Gymraeg Penalltau, 

Heol Cwm Calon, 

Penallta, 

Hengoed, 

Caerphilly,  

CF82 6AP 

 

Parents / Carers will be required to arrange transport for their child/children to and 

from the weekly sessions. 

 

Caerphilly Music Service tutors Ms Jones and Ms Watkins will be leading the choir 

each week. 

 

 

 

 

 



PUPIL INFORMATION AND SOCIAL MEDIA CONSENT 

Please follow the weblink or scan the QR code to complete the pupil information and 

consent form. This online form must be completed before pupils can attend the 

ensemble.  

 

We would appreciate it if you could complete the consent form by either scanning the 

QR code below, or following this link: https://forms.office.com/r/NyTC42tmf2  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR 2023-24 

SEPTEMBER: 19th     26th  

OCTOBER:  3rd  10th 17th 24th  

NOVEMBER: 7th 14th 21st 28th  

DECEMBER: 5th  Wednesday 6th: Christmas Concert  

JANUARY:  9th 16th 23rd 30th      

FEBRUARY:  20th  27th  

MARCH:  5th  12th     19th 

APRIL:  9th  16th  23rd  30th  

MAY:   7th  14th  21st  

JUNE:  4th  11th 18th 25th  

JULY:   2nd  Thursday 4th: Summer Concert  

 

QUERIES 

If you have any queries regarding the junior choir, please telephone Colin Rees on 

07701 020198 or email reesc5@caerphilly.gov.uk 

https://forms.office.com/r/NyTC42tmf2
mailto:reesc5@caerphilly.gov.uk

